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21 August 2000

PO Box 691
Byron Bay NSW 2481

To Whom it may concern

I am a primary school teacher in NSW and am writing on behalf of my close friends
and family to express my grave concerns regarding the WTO operating in Australia.

We live in a precious country and we feel the operation of the WTO will be
detrimental to local Australian businesses, the Australian Economy, the environment
and to a continuing democracy.

Another concern is the secrecy and hidden agendas that typify the WTO.

This is an incredibly important issue in regards to the future of our quality of life.

I question the intensions of the WTO and the veil they stand behind, and strongly
oppose their operating in Australia!

Yours

Suzanne Falls


